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The Year 12 Formal was held on Friday 13 November in the Town Hall. It was a wonderful evening 

event with Year 12 students, parents, partners and staff. It was great to see this group of students      

celebrate their final year of school after it had been hampered in many ways. The students all looked 

gorgeous in their formal attire. The evening was ably chaired by Mrs Mack who entertained all with her 

poetry skills.  Louisa Gilmour gave her toast to the school and staff in terms of song, which was the 

highlight of the evening, packed with class, finesse and humour. It deserved a standing ovation! Mrs 

Way was unable to attend due to other commitments, however, provided a video message for the     

outgoing Year 12. There are many people who contributed to the success of the evening who need to 

be acknowledged including Mr Greg Fraser for his photography, Year 9/10 volunteers for waiting on the 

guests, Ange Plain of Country Dust Cafe for catering, Susan Brown for making and donating the Year 

12 cake, and Biz Clean for the red carpet and Gwydir Shire Council for the Hall and facilities. The    

evening would not have been such a success without these gracious donations and efforts. Many 

thanks to all.   

Year 12 Class of 2020 Formal 



Diary Dates 
       ———————————— 

  23-27 Nov: School Dental Visit 

     ———————————— 

  25 Nov: Years 7 & 10 Vaccinations 

     ——————————— 

  1 Dec: Year 6 into 7, 2021 Transition 

     ——————————— 

     15 Dec: Presentation Day 

Warialda High School 

North West Cricket Trials 

Congratulations to Year 7’s, Molly Armstrong and Lola Barwick, on 

their selection in the North West Cricket team set to compete in 

Bathurst early next year. We wish you both the best of luck. 

NAIDOC Week Shirt Competition 

Students submitted their own unique designs and then voted for the favourite entry last Friday. The    

entries received were of an excellent standard and we'd like to congratulate all of the students who put 

so much effort into participating. We're very proud to announce that Brock Byers was awarded 1st place 

today. Nicholas Cook was awarded 2nd place and Wraith Rowan awarded 3rd place. Bindi 

Laidlaw, Lucille Reading, Myles Beel, Blayde Thurlow, Kahlan Kerr, Charlie Hall, Bella Brazel, Demika 

Cau, Imogen Hall, Jaydin Penman, Blaire Williamson-Rooke, Lacey Smith all  received certificates for 

the impressive designs they submitted. Well done everyone!! The school plans to print the winning     

design onto new sport shirts for 2021. 



Contact Details 

To assist the school in contacting all parents/carers please 

ensure that you have provided us with up-to-date home or 

after hours contact details. 

Warialda High School 

Thank you for liking and sharing our Facebook page, where you will find exciting things happening in 
and around our school. https://www.facebook.com/WarialdaHighSchool/ 

Should you wish to contact staff, please phone (02) 6729 1000  

or Email:  warialda-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au   

Looking for some Mathematics help? 

Free Mathematics tutoring is available every Wednesday afternoon for all         

students from 3.30pm, please see Ms Sievers for any further information.  

P&C Need you 

Our P&C are in desperate need of members so they can continue to operate. 

Without a committee it will be unable to carry on and will be forced to close This 

in turn is detrimental to our school canteen which students utilise each day for 

recess and lunch, and also provides local employment. Over the years the P&C 

has funded much needed resources for the school and operate our canteen. 

Please consider supporting our P&C by zooming into our next meeting. Contact 

Kori Findlater (secretary) or Michelle Coulton (treasurer) via the School Office. 

Cricket  

Congratulations to our Under 14’s, Open Girls and Open Boys who recently competed in Round 2 of the 

Coleman Shield. Under 14’s and Open Girls continue to Round 3 in the coming weeks. For the extensive 

and entertaining Round 2 cricket reports please refer to our Facebook page or this weeks Gwydir     

Newspaper. 


